
ENZIAN SKI CLUB 
MEETING MINUTES 

THURSDAY, APRIL 11, 2024 
 

Vice President Klaus Reh opened the meeting at 12:40. After welcoming everyone and 

wishing our ailing members a speedy recovery, we had a moment of silence for our 

departed members. 
 

Only eleven members attended the meeting. The club paid for two platters of sandwiches, 
one bottle of wine and two beers. 

 
Klaus reported that everyone who went on the trip to Kitzbuehel had a great time. It was 

decided to explore three locations for the club trip next year: Deer Valley, Utah; Aspen, 
Colorado; Zermatt, Switzerland. 

 
Siegi Brunnacker, the club president for over thirty years, has moved to Palm Coast, Florida 

with his wife Martha, to be close to their daughter Martina. The club will send them a 
farewell card and flowers. 

 
Treasurer Inge Biehl read the financial report. She reported that there is not much going on 

in that sector. The club will pay for flowers for the Dinner Dance on May 5. 

 
Financial Secretary Susi Beckmann advised that some dues were collected.  

 
We will keep our German members on our mailing list even though they said they no longer 

plan to be paying members. 
  

The meeting was closed at 2:35 pm. 

 
Respectfully submitted, 
Susan Stonitsch 
Corresponding Secretary/Webmaster 


